
 

 

05 March 2024 

Temporary Closure of Tennis Court No.7 

 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that tennis court no. 7 at DBRC will be temporary closed 
from 7 March (Thursday) to 8 March (Friday) for Pickleball court line 
marking work, dust and noise disturbance might be occurred during the working 
period.  
 
The completion date of the project may be affected by weather, we will monitor 
the progress closely and update in due course. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

七 號 網 球 場 暫 停 開 放 

致各會員及訪客： 

茲通知因網球場地面將進行匹克球場畫線工程，愉景灣康樂會之七號網球場將由  

三月七日（星期四）至三月八日（星期五）暫停開放，屆時可能受塵埃及噪音影

響。 

工程完工日期有機會受天氣影響，我們將密切監察進度並作適時更新。 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 


